


 

The Tenants Union is optimistic that large scale renewable energy production and 
storage planned for NSW will minimise costs that are passed on to consumers and 
assist in preventing rising energy costs into the future. 

Renters want equity in achieving a home that is cheap to cool and heat while being 
better for the climate, with access to energy efficient features alongside renewable 
energy options. 

Greater network capacity from planned renewable energy projects to the grid and into 
more NSW homes should be a positive development for NSW renters. 

The benefits and scope for success of projects like the Central West Orana REZ and 
New England REZ network infrastructure project, the Hunter Transmission project, and 
Waratah Super Battery Project and the capacity for NSW to continue to develop 
renewable energy projects will be reliant on industry preparedness, inclusive of a diverse 
and suitably qualified workforce. 

The Tenants Union cannot offer insight or comment on the existing training service 
market, however Essential Energy estimates the project will alleviate an unmet demand 
of 10% gap in skills needed for delivering on NSW 3GW REZ capacity. 

Essential Energy has confirmed with members of its CAG that their intention is to 
address unmet demand by offering training to a broader range of electricity sector 
participants including existing workers, trainees and electrical apprentices who may 
diversify their employment prospects into renewable projects in regional NSW. 

Drawing on the increased experiences of disaster and severe weather events in NSW 
this year alone, support for innovation around climate change and preparedness is 
proving necessary. Parts of Northern NSW through to Mid North Coast, the New 
England Regions as well as the Southern Coast of NSW have been impacted by 
flooding and high wind- storms, causing power outages to tens of thousands of homes at 
a time. Prolonged exposure to disaster impacts can have enduring consequences on 
individual health and wellbeing, employment rates, and the sustainability of community 
enterprises. 

We understand that the proposed training hubs will be in Parkes, Grafton, Orange, 
Wagga Wagga, Tamworth and Goulburn which are areas aligned with the Renewable 
Energy Zone (REZ) Development areas. We support culturally safe and responsible 
consultation with regional communities around the development of Essential Energy’s 
regional training academy and hubs. 

The opportunity for regional enterprise and leadership stemming from REZ projects and 
incentives like Essential Energy’s proposal for a regional training academy is likely to be 
a protective factor for economic resilience in regional communities during and after 
disaster events. 

Essential Energy have clarified with the CAG that their training academy: 

 






